
 

Principal Message for July 3, 2020 

Hello Lake Myra Families!  

 

We will remain a Single Track 4 school for 2020-21.  

Currently WCPSS is working on re-opening plans that meet the State guidelines and requirements with 
COVID-19. Schools are required to create the following three plans:      
    
Plan A: Minimal Social Distancing – All students returning to school following guidelines.  

Plan B: Blended Learning Option – up to 50% of students in school at one time, while others are 
participating in Remote Learning. 

Plan C: Remote Learning Only –if state COVID-19 metrics worsen significantly enough to require 
suspension of in-person instruction, based on the remote learning plans required by Session Law 2020-3. 

We are awaiting the governor’s announcement on re-opeing. That announcement is expected to 
determine whether WCPSS will follow Plan A, B or C. I will keep you informed as soon as information is 
received. 

Virtual Open House dates have been set. On Wednesday, July 15th we will hold Virtual Open House at 

10:00 am and again at 6:00 pm. I will share the link the day before the event. Information regarding re-

opening procedures will be discussed. The same information will be presented at both times.  

 

Please check our school website https://www.wcpss.net/lakemyraes for specific grade level Virtual Open 

House event dates and Supply Lists. Information regarding teacher assignments will be released the first 

week of August.  

 

Summer hours will be Mondays from 9-12 and Wednesdays from 1-4. The school will be closed outside 

these hours. If this does not work for you, please contact the school so that we may accommodate your 

needs.  We will continue to serve breakfast and lunch in the carpool loop through August 17th. 

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net. Have a great 

summer! 
 

Sincerely,   

Tina Zarzecki 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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